
 

 

 

Anniversary Masses  

 
Knockerra Church 

 

Thursday 10th September 8pm 
 

Saturday 12th September 8pm 
Months Mind: Maureen Troy, Knockerra 

 

Thursday 17th September 8pm 

 

Saturday 19th September 8pm 
 

Killimer Church 

 

Friday 11th September 8pm 

 

Sunday 13th September 11am 

 

Friday 18th September 8pm 

 

 

Sunday 20th September 11 am 

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers   

Killimer & Knockerra 
Thursday 10th September: Susie Griffin 

Friday 11th September: Caroline Lynch 

Saturday 12th September: Susie Griffin 

Sunday 13th September: John Madigan 

Thursday 17th September: John Grogan 

Friday 18th September: Kathleen Crowe 

Saturday 19th September: John Grogan 

Sunday 20th September: Anne Cooper 

 
 

Killimer Parish Mass Times 
 

St. Imy’s 

Killimer 

St. Senan’s 

Knockerra 
Friday 8pm Mon, Tues, Wed 8.55 

am 

Sunday 11am Thursday 8pm 

 Saturday 8pm 

 

The week day Masses will fulfil your Sunday 

obligation to attend Mass. 

 

Thank You To Oakhill Players 
The tennis court between the hall and the school  in 

Knockerra has recently undergone a big  

overhaul. The fencing has been changed and a ramp 

installed from the school. Projects like this are for the 

benefit of all the community.  

We would like to thank Oakhill Players for their 

substantial contribution towards the cost of the fencing. 

Not only have Oakhill Players made a financial 

contribution to the community but recently their “Drive 

in Movie Night” was a great success to bring some 

entertainment to all in these particularly challenging 

times.  

No doubt there will be more Movie Nights and we wish 

Oakhill Players every success in all their endeavours. 

 

National Grandparents Pilgrimage 2020 
Sunday 13th September at 3pm from Knock Basilica 

 This year due to Covid-19 restrictions, the 

grandparents pilgrimage will be streamed online.  

We invite grandparents and their families everywhere 

to join us online at www.knockshrine.ie/watch Further 

details are available at www.knockshrine.ie  

 
Autumn Months 

O God of Creation, 

You have blessed us with the changing of the seasons. 

Remind us to take time to rest. 

Remind us of the wonder of your creation. 

Remind us that it is you who give us the breath of life. 

 

 

  

 

12th & 13th September 2020 
Fr. Pat Larkin: 9062729 Fr Michael Sheedy: Tel: 9051093 

Newsletter: Caroline Lynch 0860660535 carolineylynch@yahoo.com 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives: Marie Callinan & Laura Fennell 

  



 

Face Masks  

As the current crisis continues to be part of our 

community and church life, new guidance is 

becoming available to us daily. It has now become the 

common practice in many Dioceses that there would 

be a strong encouragement for people who attend 

Mass or other Liturgies in churches to wear face 

masks. The wearing of masks has now become such a 

feature of all our lives in shops, post offices and every 

public place that people are becoming used to them. 

So we strongly recommend and encourage people to 

bring masks or face shields with them to church and to 

wear them. It is a protection for oneself and for those 

we meet. 

 

The Alzheimer Society of Ireland 

Fundraising Request 
During World Alzheimer’s month on Sunday, 

September 20th we are asking you to join us for our 

first virtual Alzheimer’s Memory Walk event. 

This September was due to be our first Alzheimer’s 

Memory Walk with events taking place across Ireland. 

But, in line with government restrictions and Covid19 

precautions, we’ve launched our 2020 campaign as 

virtual walk event! 

Going virtual will provide a wonderful for opportunity 

for everyone to ‘Walk Together’, while staying apart, 

to help raise much needed funds for people living with 

dementia in their communities all across Ireland. 

There are over 500,000 families affected by dementia 

in Ireland and we wanted to hold an event that was 

accessible to everyone, from granny and 

grandchildren to our four legged friends. 

Our Alzheimer’s Memory Walk is kindly supported 

by our partner Iceland Foods Ireland. 

Get involved in this feel-good and uplifting occasion 

to mark World Alzheimer’s Month and plan your very 

own (socially-distanced) Memory walk, solo, with 

your family or within your community. So, whether 

that is 5km, 10km or whatever distance you choose – 

On Sunday September 20th It’s Your Walk, Your 

Way. 

Walk in memory of a loved one or for someone living 

with dementia. This year more than ever we need your 

support to continue to provide vital dementia services 

running in communities all around the country. 

Getting Involved is Easy! 

Sign-up . https://alzheimer.ie/get-

involved/fundraising-events/alzheimer-memory-walk/ 

to get your Special Walk T-Shirt and your Walk Pack. 

Walk with us on Sunday, September 20th! 

Share why you are taking part in Alzheimer’s 

Memory Walk and encourage your family and friends 

to sign-up and walk too 

 

Leaving Cert Students 
We think of our Leaving Cert students this week that 

received their results and will now begin the next stage 

of their lives. Bless them and guide them and bless 

their parents and families who have supported and 

cared for them. 

 

Music Lessons  

Irish music lessons will begin in Kilrush Youth Centre 

on September 10th on tin whistle, flute, concertina and 

accordion. All levels catered for. Please contact 

0868803053 for details 

 

Culra Counselling 
Affordable, Professional Counselling and Addiction 

Service in the Heart of Limerick City.  

Flexible Rates of 25 Euro* - 60 Euro per session. 

* Our reduced rate applies to senior level trainee 

Therapists. 

Tel:061-639171 Web: www.culracounselling.ie  Email: 

info@culracounseling.ie 

 

After School Tuition 
Experienced primary school teacher available in the 

West Clare Area for after school tuition or help with 

homework during the coming school year. 

Emphasis on Maths and Literacy especially for the first 

school term. Registered with Teaching Council and 

Garda Vetted. For further details 089/9468990.  

  

St. Josephs’ Secondary School, Spanish 

Point 
Enrolment now for evening courses. Level 5 & level 6 

Award. Courses on offer include ‘Early Childhood 

Care and Education at level 5 & 6.’ ‘Healthcare 

Support for the Elderly and People with Disabilities 

level 5’ beginning late September. All courses are 

evening courses which take place over 1-2 years. 

Email :btei@stjosephssp.com 

 

F1 Barbers 
F1 Barbers are now open Tuesday- Saturday 9am-6pm. 

Special offers for OAPs €8 haircut. Located on the first 

floor of Patrick Bourke’s menswear. Walk ins only no 

appointment necessary. Contact Kate 089 4158138 

 

Online Maths Classes  

Starting 7th September. All years & all levels catered 

for. Contact Jean O’Brien on her Facebook page West 

Clare Maths & Computing. 

 

People see God every day, they just don’t recognise 

him 

 


